From:

To: vminguiry

Subject: Vegetation Management and Other Legislation Amendment Bill
Date: Saturday, 23 April 2016 12:27:26 PM

Dear Sir/madam,

I'm writing to ask you to please consider carefully before making your decision on this bill. This is a decision
that will not only impact your generation but many, many generations to come. Please consider the fate of our

wildlife.

We need to be planting more trees not ripping more down. And we need more wildlife corridors for areas where
land clearing has already taken places.

Please do not turn our beautiful country into a barren wasteland for a few profits.
Please use your voice wisely with the future generations in mind.

Keep Australia beautiful.
Kind Regards,

Christin Plint.

Grasstree Beach,
QLD 4740






